MONON BELL SPECIAL

November 5, 2018

Greetings Classmate!

Ding! Ding! Ding! . . .That wonderful tone from the Monon Bell

will fill the air on campus this Saturday as our beloved Little Giants host DePauw
in the 125" renewal of the Monon Bell Classic. Kickoff is set for 1:07 p.m. EST on
November 10.

If you’re not one of the lucky ones to attend in person, the game will be telecast
on Fox Sports Midwest, plus Fox Sports Indiana, and Fox College Sports. Or,
there will also be a lot of Wabash-DePauw viewing parties throughout the
country. For a listing of the viewing parties — currently available in 27 states
from coast to coast — go to Wabash.edu/alumni/mononbell.

Complete information about tickets, parking, tailgating, etc. can be accessed at
https://sports.wabash.edu/sports/2018/10/29/125th-monon-bell-classic-
information-page-aspx. Found out today (11/6) there are 350 Wabash tickets
left, so don’t dally, get your ticket today!

Wabash enters the Bell game with an 8-1 record, coming off a 54-17 triumph
over Allegheny on Saturday in Crawfordsville. The Little Giants’ 28-21 upset (in
overtime) at Wittenberg on October 27 lifted them to a tie in the North Coast
Athletic Conference standings. Should Wabash dump the Dannies, the Little
Giants will share the NCAC crown and will have to wait and see if they get into
the Div. Il playoffs.
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A few facts about the 125 Monon Bell Game:

» Wabash and DePauw first met on the gridiron in 1890, making it the
“longest continuous rivalry west of the Alleghenies.”

» Wabash leads the overall series 61-54-9, having won eight of the last nine
meetings.

» Wabash also leads the series 42-38-6 since the Monon Bell was donated
as the series trophy in 1932.

> Wabash is currently ranked 21 in the NCAA Division Il poll.

» DePauw stands at 4-5 — a disappointing record as DPU was thought of as
potential NCAC champs by some pre-season prognosticators.

As a final note, as always, feel free to contact me anytime at
imiller44@indy.rr.com or 317.332.3305 (cell) to share your news with your
classmates. I'd love to hear fromyou...

DePauw to Hell . . . Keep the Bell!

Yours in Wabash,

James E. Miller, Class Agent
Wabash College Class of 1980
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